
 

LUNCHEON & GENERAL MEETING 
November 18, 2010 

Gather at 11:30 with Lunch at Noon 

 

PROCEDURES FOR LUNCHEON RESERVATIONS 

 

Call for reservations between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. according to your last name’s initial.  If you 
leave a message, please spell your last name, give your phone number and your choice of 

entrée.  Thanks!   
 

A-J  Claudia Downs 407-281-7521 K-P Nellis Bushnell 407-207-2893 

Q -Z Edith Schulman 407-699-6061 
 

You may pay by CASH or CHECK  (made out in advance to NEWCOMERS) and 
pick up your name tag at the welcome table.  Pre-arrange payment for guests.   

 

ALL RESERVATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 5 PM ON THE MONDAY  
BEFORE THE LUNCHEON (November 15, 2010).  ANY CANCELLATIONS  

AFTER THE DEADLINE WILL REIMBURSE CLUB.   
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MEDICARE ADVISER 

There will be many changes to 
Medicare and you need to know 
how to choose your supplemen-
tal policy. 

Liana Vila will be joining us to 
discuss Medicare.  Liana has 

worked in the Medicare industry 
for 7 years, as both an Inde-

pendent Agent and as a sales representative for 
several Medicare Advantage programs.      

She will be educating us on Medicare options, the 
benefits in which we are currently enrolled, and 
the prescription drug plan.   

In addition, she will discuss what is happening in 
2011 and beyond due to the new health care 
law.  For those younger ladies that haven't hit 65 
yet, she can also answer all of your concerns re-
garding enrollment and choosing the plan that is 
right for you.  Join us for what should be a lively 
program with lots of information shared! 

Have your questions ready! 

 

Liana Vila 

RADISSON HOTEL 
University Orlando 
1724 Alafaya Trail 

407-658-9008 
Located just north of Colonial Drive on Alafaya Trail (SR 
434).  You can take 417 south to 408 east and exit  Chal-
lenger Parkway to 434.  You can also travel east on SR 
50/Colonial to 434 and turn left or Colonial west to turn 
right on 434. 

 
All-American Lunch Buffet. 

Mixed greens w/ dressing 
Tomato, Artichoke & Mozzarella salad 

Warm bread & rolls. 
Chicken Cordon Bleu w/ champagne sauce 

Stuffed Tilapia topped w/ lobster sauce 
Roasted Rosemary Potatoes 

Penne Pasta w/ broccoli & garlic sauce 
 Dessert: 

N.Y. Style Cheesecake 
Iced Tea and Hot Coffee 

 
$23.00 INCLUSIVE 

 



BOARD MEETING    

Thursday, November 4,  2010 at 10am 
 
Perkin’s Restaurant,  E. University 
Please RSVP to Joan @ 407-971-3911 or reply via email. 
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Joan’s Journal 

There were so many prizes in the Tea 
Cup Raffle.  Can't remember what 
they won, but here are some of the 
winners...Ronnie Telzer, Sharen 
Isham, Pat Brizel,  Nellis Bushnell, 
Linda Gallagher, Martha Cirrotti and 
Silvia Abolafia. Enjoy, ladies.  
 
Patti Zedo won the 50/50 draw-
ing...$89.00 ..Wow!! What a nice wel-
come back.  Dottie Cumello will be 
enjoying a free lunch, and we wish 
you a hearty appetite. 
Game Day is 11/11/10...Don't forget. 
Time..10:00-3:00. 
Please contact Mary Jane Godfrey for 
Mah-Jongg, Gloria Irwin for Mexican 
Train, Betty Huff for Bunco, and 
Lynne Snowden for Bridge. Your 
money is due by 11/08/10  Send your 
checks to Mary Ward’s address. 
Football games, fall flowers, witches 
and goblins...enjoy them all. 

In friendship...Joan 

 Joan Lenard, His-
torian, is looking for 
vacation pictures to 
include in next year's 
President's scrapbook.   

It's best if something famous and rec-
ognizable is in the background.  For 
example, Mount Rushmore, Niagara 
Falls, Eiffel Tower, Tower of Pisa etc. 
Family members and friends can be in 
the photograph with you. If possible, 
give your pictures to Joan or Rose-
mary Kubanet by February 28, 2011. 

Joan welcomes Pat Brizel 
and Nancy Jaeger back 
from recent surgeries. 
 
Speaker, John Stewart 
portrayed Thomas Jef-
ferson with his recollec-
tions of the founding 
father’s life. 

Dottie Cumello won a free 
lunch! 

 

Newly naturalized U.S. citizen, 
Sandy Ogilvie, gave us an Inspi-
rational message about  the 
pride of citizenship.  Great!! 

Can you believe...a re-
cord-breaking atten-
dance, 82 women in 
one room...and I could 
still hear myself think! 
Now, where to begin? 

Wasn't that a really terrific luncheon? 
How nice that we had so many new 
and prospective members join us to-
day.  We hope to see you on a regular 
basis.  
 First, thanks go to Pat Fluno who 
tracked down Thomas Jefferson, obvi-
ously a friend of Benjamin Franklin, 
who visited us last year. Way to go, 
Pat..wish we had more time to speak 
with him. 
Next..thanks to Martha and Gloria for 
arranging such a nice luncheon at  
Carrabba 's. As always, it was a lovely 
afternoon. Good job ...well done. 
Judy Babine really did a great job with 
the Tea Cup Raffle. It was different 
and it was fun. She always comes up 
with fun ideas.   
Should do that again. Hope so.... 
Don't forget to contact Mary Jane God-
frey when you hear of someone in 
need...food, doctor's appointments, 
etc.,.. It was nice to see Nancy Jaeger 
and Pat Brizel...who recently had sur-
gery. Patti Zedo, and Ann McLean, how 
nice to see both of you up and running, 
after a long bout of illness. 
What a terrific idea Judy Babine had 
with the pink T-shirts. If you are inter-
ested, be sure to contact her for size. 
This was a really wonderful job Judy. 
Martha Cirrotti hosted a terrific Wel-
come Social at her home last week and 
we had the opportunity to meet many 
new and potential members. It was a 
fun evening and we met lots of new 
friends.   
Barbara Wiseman and Linda Gallagher 
are so busy lining up activities for us. 
Please contact them for more info. 
Pot Luck for November 6th will be 
shared by Doreen Bertan and Judy 
Babine at Doreen's Clubhouse in Cas-
selberry... Please call Doreen if you are 
interested. We always have a very nice 
evening, and it 's a good opportunity to 
make new friends. 

October Birthday Ladies, DeDe Fluhr, Vicki 
Mathis, Nellis Bushnell and Louise Gallagher. 

Patti Zedo won $89.00 from 
the 50/50 money.  Lucky at 
her first luncheon back! 
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NEWCOMERS BOARD 

 President  Joan Bové  407-971-3911  

 VP Programs  Pat Fluno    407-998-1037 

 VP Luncheons  Gloria Irwin  407-331-6147 

   Martha Cirrotti  407-366-3673 

 VP Membership  Tina Parrish  407-359-1497 

 Corresponding Sec’y   Betsy Dhuyvetter  407-277-9033 

 Recording Sec’y  Mary Ward  407-366-3015 

 Treasurer  Brenda Jones  407-366-7751 

 Parliamentarian  Ann Denton  407-831-7720 
COMMITTEES 

 Outreach  Pat Peppler  407-895-2922 

 Historian  Joan Lenard  407- 671-8454  

  Hospitality  Louise Gallagher  321-765-4371 

   Betty Huff  407-736-0797 

 Inside The Arts  Linda Gallagher  407- 359-1893 

   Barbara Wiseman  407-365-9121 

 Newsletter & Mailing  Lynne Snowden  407- 696-2886 

 Publicity  Ronnie Telzer  407-365-1580 

 Reservations  Janice Connor  321-765-4919 

   Claudia Downs  407-281-7521 

   Nellis Bushnell  407-207-2893 

  Edith Schulman  407-699-6061 

 Ways and Means  Judy Babine  321-972-8510 

 Helping Hands  Mary Jane Godfrey  407- 365-9745 

INTEREST GROUPS 

 Hooked on Books  Denise Tucker  407- 542-6518 

 Bridge  Pat McRee  407-359-1228 

   Sim Horst  407-678-2961 

 Bunko Belles  Mary  Ward  407-222-4446 

 Bunko Buddies  Pat Coyle  407- 275-0437  

 Bunko (2nd Thur. pm)  Tina Parrish  407-359-1497 

 Bunko (4th Thur. pm)  Gloria Irwin  407- 331-6147   

 Chick Flicks  Beth Zelikoff …Oviedo  407- 365-3297 

 Chick Flicks  Barbara Zeyn...Waterford  321- 235-0584   

 Mah Jongg  Mike Frazier  407- 365-5251 

 Pot Luck Dining  Doreen Bertan  407-657-0033 

 Let’s Do It !  Pat Brizel  407-277-2070 

  Rosemary Kubanet  407-702-2389 

 Euchre  Judy Babine  321-972-8510 

  Liz Payer  321-765-4360 

V.P. MEMBERSHIP 
Tina Parrish  

Membership presently stands at 157.   
Let’s tell everyone about our club!!   

There are no strangers,  
just friends we haven’t met! 

 
 Please welcome these new members! 

 
 

Susan Murray    cell #407-375-9417  
342 Hound Run Place      susanmurray238@yahoo.com 
Casselberry, FL 32707            
DOB: Feb 23  
Originally from: LA 
  
Susan Panos           home #407-366-7608 
677 Lamoka Ct.    cell #407-687-5067  
Winter Springs, FL 32708             spanos1@cfl.rr.com 
DOB: Feb 2  
Originally from: Baltimore, MD 
  
Sandra Solomon         home #407-831-0176 
6 Bayberry Branch.              cell #407-575-9899 
Casselberry, FL 32707        sansolomon@hotmail.com        
DOB: Oct 4                  
Originally from: Brooklyn, NY 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

novemBER Birthdays 
Linda Smith 2 Nov 
Mary Ward 5 Nov 
Marcella Adams 6 Nov 
Carole Montgomery 6 Nov 
Ellen Brighton 7 Nov 
Sue Petersen 11 Nov 
Nancy Jaeger 14 Nov 
Helen Cisch 17 Nov 
Mike Krajewski 21 Nov 
Ann McLean 21 Nov 
Janice Connor 24 Nov 
Vicky Strong 24 Nov 



ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS!!!    
  
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SUBMIT AN ARTICLE FOR THE NEWSLETTER, PLEASE CALL LYNNE 
SNOWDEN @407-696-2886 OR EMAIL TO LSNOWDEN@CFL.RR.COM BY THE CURRENT DEAD-
LINE WHICH IS THE SECOND MONDAY OF EACH  MONTH.  THANKS! 
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The Treasurer’s Report   
 by Brenda Jones 
 

Beginning Balance on 8‐01‐10     $8445.14 

Deposits and other additions      $1889.63 

Checks posted                                $2749.67 

Other fees      $    29.00 

Ending balance on 9‐30‐10           $7556.10      

       

 

 

OUTREACH 
Pat Peppler 407-895-2922 
ppeppler@bellsouth.net 

 

At the October luncheon we collected money 
for the Safe House of Seminole County 
"Christmas for the Kids".  Thank you for getting us off to a 
good start.  We will continue to rely on your generosity at the 
November luncheon.  We welcome any monetary donations.  
Everything collected will be used for the Safe House.  Please 
help us provide a special Christmas for these kids.  Thanking 
you in advance for opening your wallets and your hearts for 
such a worthwhile cause.   

Correspondence  
Betsy Dhuyvetter 407-277-9033 

 

If you know of any member going through a diffi-
cult time, please let me know. 
  

Get Well wishes: 
                     Gloria Irwin- hospital stay 
                     Shirley Vining- hospital stay 
                     Mike Frazier- surgery 
                     Aileen Steed- surgery 
 
Thank you note: 
                     Hilton- for luncheon 
                     Greg Dawson and his wife Candy 
 
Feeling Better: 
                    Pat Brizel 
                    Lorna Hamilton 
          Nellis Bushnell 

INSIDE THE ARTS 
Barbara Wiseman 407-365-9121/407-925-3623 

Linda Gallagher 407-359-1893  
 

Please join us on Tuesday, November 16th at 
10:30 a.m. at the Orlando Museum of Art for a 
tour of  “FESTIVAL OF THE TREES." 
The cost is $10.00 payable at the Museum.  
After the tour we will be going to TOOJAY's 
on Colonial Dr. for lunch at approximately 
12:00 noon.  Please contact Barbara Wiseman 
at 407-365-9121 or Linda Gallagher at 407-359-
1893 if you are interested in attending.  The 
deadline is November 11th. 
 
Sorry to say that our Blue Man Group event for November 
had to be cancelled.  We will try to re-schedule at a later date. 

 

In December we will be going to "ICE" at the Gaylord 
Palms Hotel.  The date is Tuesday, December 14th.  We 
will meet at 10:30 a.m. for the "ICE" tour.  Lunch will 

follow at the Villa de la Flora—a Medi-
terranean style market place buffet. 
The cost for "ICE" is $14.97 and 
Lunch is $26.05 (coffee, tea, soda, 
juice, tax and tip included).  Total cost 
is $41.02 per person.  Make your 
check payable to Barbara Wiseman 
and mail to:  920 Torrey Pine Drive, 
Winter Springs, FL 32708.  No re-

funds— the ticket is yours for you to find a new user. 
 Payment must be made by November 20th.  
 GUESTS/FRIENDS ARE ALSO WELCOME 

 Pat Brizel 

407-277-2070 
Holyland for the Holidays! 

                4655 Vineland Road 
December 6, 2010 

Tickets are $25.00 group discount. Please RSVP  by No-
vember 3 to Pat by phone and to pay in advance — no 
refunds.   Meet at the ticket booth at 10:30 a.m.   
Punctuality is a must!!  Lunch is available on property at 
your own expense. 
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Bunko Belles 
2nd Wednesday, November 10 11:30 am 
Eydie Pupo   407-545-0636  
Salad Bunko 
2nd Thursday, November 11 Game Day 10 am 
Tina Parrish (call to play) 407-359-1497 
Salad Bunko  
3rd Monday, November 15 12 noon 
Anne Lowe   407-737-6858 
Bunko Belles 
3rd Thursday, November 18 7 pm  
Vera Lepinskie   407-695-3649 

BUNKO GROUPS 

MAH JONGG    
Mike Frazier 407-365-5251 
Joan Bové 407- 971-3911 

Mondays  11:00 - 3:00 p.m. 
 

We will be playing at the Riverside Park on Lockwood Blvd. 
in Oviedo.   

$3.00 for Oviedo residents;  
$4.00 for non-residents. 

 
Bring your bag lunch and a drink. RSVP to Mike. 

BRIDGE 
4th Wednesday  

November 24 
We take reservations by phone or email 

all month, but request that all reservations or can-
cellations be made by the Monday before the fourth 
Wednesday we play. 
The Tremont is located next to the Macaroni Grill  at 
7015 Red Bug Lake Road, phone 407-359-5787. 

Chairs: 
Pat McRee  patmcree@bellsouth.net 407-359-1228 
 

Sim Horst  skhorst@embarqmail.com 407-678-2961 

CHICK FLICK 
Last Tuesday of the month! 

We alternate between Oviedo Mall and 
Waterford Lakes Mall theaters.   
An email will be sent the weekend before 

the meeting date (after the show times have been 
scheduled by the theaters).   If you do not have email, 
please call the chairperson to find out the start time 
and to RSVP. A dinner option is provided, so please 
RSVP to either or both. 

Barbara Zeyn –  Waterford – 321-235-0584 
Beth Zelikoff – Oviedo –  407-365-3297 

Oviedo Regal Theater 
November 30 

DAYTIME EUCHRE 
11:30a.m. 

Judy Babine                       Caren Gout        
            (407) 222-2961                      (407) 281-0260 

 We are currently full, but have a sub list if you would like to 
participate.   
Due to the holidays, we will be combining our November 
and December game to play December 2  

Call Judy or Caren for more information. 

HOOKED ON BOOKS 
Denise Tucker 
407-286-8803  
or email:  
mrsdenisetucker@yahoo.com 

We meet for lively discussions on the third Tuesday of every 
month at Border’s on Red Bug in Oviedo at 1:30 p.m.  
Border's coupons www.borders.com 
 
November 16th - The Zookeeper's Wife by Diane Ackerman 
December "movie" TBA 
January 18th- Honolulu by Alan Brennert 
February 16th - The Kommondant's Girl by Pam Jenoff 
 
Review of The Zoo Keeper's Wife from the New York Times: non-fiction 
 
There were 380,000 Jews in Warsaw on the eve of World War II. Most did 
not survive the Holocaust. The director of the Warsaw Zoo and his wife 
were responsible for saving about 300. Jan and Antonina Zabinski’s work 
wasdistinctive. The Nazis dehumanized the Jews; the Zabinskis hid them in 
animal cages. The Nazis behaved like beasts; the zookeepers, who were 
experienced with dangerous animals, threw them off the scent with subter-
fuge and lies. The Zabinskis’ effort was not just merciful, it was human in 
the deepest sense of the word. 

INTEREST GROUPS 
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Mary  Jane Godfrey with Sue Murray,  Susan Panos and 
Treasurer, Brenda Jones. 

Ann Denton with Mary 
Ann Venezia and Joan 
Falcone, two new mem-
bers who attended. 

Judy Babine with new 
members, Marcia 
Bowles and Donna 
Miller. 

A delicious array of food 
provided by the Board for 
the new and prospective 
members to enjoy at the 
Welcome Social, held at 
Martha Cirrotti’s home. 

POT LUCK 
November 6, 2010 

Hostesses:   Doreen Bertan  407-570033 

                     Judy Babine 407-222-2961                                                                                                                                     

 

Where:  Carmel By the Lake Club House   

               Carmel Circle  (on 436 between Red Bug and across from Wal Mart) 

               Howell Branch, Casselberry, FL 32707 

Time:     7 PM 
 

The theme is a traditional Thanksgiving Dinner.  Bring your favorite holiday 
recipe and give thanks with Newcomer Members, family and guests during 
this special holiday time.  We are limited to 50 people so call early to reserve 
your place and select your menu choice (appetizers, vegetable, starch, bread,  
dessert, paper goods, soft drinks).  BYOB—set ups will be provided.  Turkey 
and Ham are the entrees. 

                                 Don’t miss this delightful Celebration. 
 

                             For reservations, call Doreen @ 407-657-0033         

  
GAMES DAY FUND RAISER 

For The Russell Home for atypical Children 
Thursday, November 11, 2010 

10 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Tuskawilla Trails Clubhouse 
S.R. 434, Winter Springs 

 
Lunch and drinks provided 

and 
Lots of DOOR PRIZES! 

$20.00 prepaid 

Sign up to play your game through these ladies : 
    Bridge    Bunko    Mah Jongg         Mexican Train  
Lynne Snowden              Betty Huff         Mary Jane Godfrey            Gloria Irwin 

All Interest Group Chairs are encouraged to assist in setting up your  

foursomes and to make reservations with  

Mary Ward @407‐222‐4446  by 

Monday, November 8 

mail checks to: Mary Ward 
2229 Chantilly Terace 

Oviedo, FL 32765 
 

Directions: Enter Tuskawilla Trails on State Road 434 (east of the Win-
ter Springs Post Office and across the street from City Hall).  Turn 
right at the fork onto Apache Trail.  Go thru 3 stop signs to Pawnee 
Trail and turn left.  Go to stop sign (lake on right), turn right and fol-
low the signs to the Leasing Office on Cheyenne Trail.  Parking is lim-
ited, so carpooling is recommended. 

Left to right rear:  Susan Panos and Patti 
Campbell, 
Middle row, left to right: Marcia Bowles, Vicki 
Strong, Barbara Mendheim, Kathy McCullar, 
Barbara Hoag, and Susan Murray 

Front row, left to right: Sandi Solomon, 
Donna Miller, Joan Falcone, Mary Ann 
Venezia, Solly Haber, Lorraine Macaione, and 
Cindy Kowilich 
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Ann Denton brought guest, 
Charlotte Becker. 

 

Jinny Jones from Tampa beside best 
friend, Vicki Mathis and Dru Juhl. 

Robin McLaren brought her daughter-
in-law, Kim McLaren.  

Kathy McCullar and her mom,  Susan 
McCullar with Betty Huff. 

Fitz & Floyd plate was one of 
the prizes of the Teacup raffle. 

Ann Patterson was the guest 
of Sharon DeRose .right0 

Joan Lenard with fellow 
theater usher, Janet Angelin. 

Sharen Isham won the “Love 
my Dog”  prize. 

Carolyn Madden with her guest, Cyndi 
Kraus, who joined as a member today. 

Inge Holmes from Berlin, 
found us and became a 
new member. 

Donna Miller with Sharon Frumkin Solly Haber with her friend, Silvia 
Abolafia, who became a member. 

Happy reunion of Pat Brizel, 
Nancy Jaeger and Patti Zedo.   
Welcome back! 

Vicky Strong with Kathy 
McCullar, prospective new 
member. 

Pat Brizel won the Mojito drink 
mixer .  Can’t wait to share! Ronnie Telzer won the 

“Breast Cancer Awareness” 
prize. 

Linda Gallagher is thrilled with  the 
beautiful mugs she won.  

Chick Flick Oviedo was attended by 
Pat Brizel, Claudia Downs, Nancy Jaeger, 
Lynne Snowden, Nancy Ruscitti and 
Ronnie Telzer. 

DeDe Fluhr and Marge 
Ahearn busy selling 
50/50 tickets and a fine 
job they did... $178.00 
was split with Patty 
Zedo. 

Linda Selby brought her hus-
band, Dallas, as her guest to 
see Thomas Jefferson. 

Ann McLean gets a nice 
welcome from Joan Bové. 



November 2010 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30     

There are no strangers, just friends we haven't met. 

Newcomers  
of Central Florida 
P.O. Box 620384 

Oviedo, FL 32762-0384 
www.newcomerscfl.org 
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